
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
The Navajo Tribal Utility Authority awards scholarships and internships to Navajo students 
pursuing higher education in programs of study related to the multi-service utility industry, such 
as business, accounting, engineering (electrical, civil, or environmental), chemistry, computer 
science, or information technology.  The program supports Navajos in obtaining bachelors and 
master’s degrees that will lead to higher-quality job opportunities and self-sufficiency. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

2008 $7,500 for 15 students 2014 $67,750 for 43 students 
2009 $74,500 for 70 students 2015 $110,250 for 82 students 
2010 $118,500 for 81 students 2016 $143,500 for 83 students 
2011 $89,250 for 80 students 2017 $139,250 for 74 students 
2012 $80,750 for 55 students 2018 $137,250 for 73 students 
2013 $80,000 for 46 students 2019 $178,500 for 90 Students  

 

Total Scholarship Awards provided in 2008-2019: $ 1,234,200.00 

Total Internships provided in 2008 – 2019: $295,000.00 for 73 students 

Total Investment in Navajo students 2008 – 2019: $ 1,529,200.00 
There is $170,000 available in scholarship awards for the 2019/2020 academic year.   

Deadline is April 24, 2020. Visit www.ntua.com.  

Over the past eleven years, the NTUA has provided over  
$1.3 Million dollars in awards & paid internships to  

Navajo students in higher education. 


